



Part 1

PLAY

PLAY

PLAY

1.



playful

2.



proud of

3.



pup

4.



catch

5.



feed

6.



lie down

7.



chase

8.



protect

9.



cave

10.



escape

11.



bite

12.



grow

13.



fight

14.



attack

15.



enough

16.



hide

17.



care for

18.



fierce

19.



pick up

20.



respect

21.



bush

22.



village

23.



fang

24.



grass

25.



explore

Part 1

I. Fill in the blank and write the picture number

1. cave

2. __ _ght

3. g __ _w

4. att __ _k

5. pi __ _ up

6. f __ _ g

7. v __ _ _ ag

8. __ _u _h

9. E __ _ _ore

10. pro __ _ _



II. Circle the correct picture and write down the words

PLAY

1. To put your body on the ground or a bed to relax.



→ **lie down**

2. You use your teeth to eat something.



→ _____

3. You help someone to make them feel good and stay safe.



→ _____

4. This is good amount of something not too much, but not too little.



→ _____

Part 1

5. You go somewhere, and people can't see you.



→

7. You run after someone fast to catch them.



→

9. You give food to the people or animals.



→

6. You go to the new places, and find out the new things.



→

8. You feel happy, relaxed when you play and have fun.



→

10. They're long and sharp teeth.



→

III. Put the words in order

1. The pup / very / playful. / is

→

2. They / can / their village. / protect

→

3. hiding / in / He / is / the cave.

→

4. She/ money. / has / enough

→



Play



The wolf pups are hungry, but their mother can't find enough food. Soon, there is only one pup left. He drinks his mother's milk and slowly grows stronger. He is fierce, but he is playful, too. When his mother leaves the cave to look for food, he explores the cave, but he is afraid to go outside. However, as he grows older, he wants to find out what the world is like outside the cave. He learns to hide in the long grass or in the bushes. He learns to hunt and he catches small animals to eat. Other animals try to attack him, but he learns to fight. His mother is proud of him. She can see that he is becoming a great wolf.

One day, while the young wolf is exploring, he comes to a village. He sees a group of men and he is afraid. One of the men tries to pick him up. The pup growls and shows his sharp, white teeth. The men laugh.

"Look at those teeth," they say. "Let's call him White Fang."

Another man tries to pick White Fang up, but White Fang bites the man's hand. The man hits White Fang and White Fang cries. His mother hears him and comes to find him. When she sees the men, she lies down on the ground. She respects humans. A man decides to keep White Fang and his mother. At first, White Fang wants to escape. But the man feeds White Fang and gives him a dry place to sleep. When other dogs try to attack White Fang, the man chases them away.

"Men can protect me and care for me," White Fang thinks. "It is difficult to be a wolf, but it is easy to be a dog."

2 Listen and read. 62 3 Match the sentence halves.

- | | | |
|---|--------------------------|---------------------------------------|
| 1 The young wolf explores the cave | ☐ | a because men can protect him. |
| 2 The men call the wolf White Fang | ☐ | b because he has sharp white teeth |
| 3 White Fang thinks it's easy to be a dog | ☐ | c when his mother leaves to find food |
| 4 White Fang's mother lies in the ground | ☐ | d because she respects humans. |

Part 2

PARAGRAPH A

The wolf pups are hungry, but their mother can't find enough food. Soon, there is only one pup left. He drinks his mother's milk and slowly grows stronger. He is fierce, but he is playful, too. When his mother leaves the cave to look for food, he explores the cave, but he is afraid to go outside. However, as he grows older, he wants to find out what the world is like outside the cave.

I. Read and answer the questions

1. Why is there only the pup left?

- a) The mom can't find food
- b) The pup is sleepy
- c) The cave is small

3. Is the pup unhappy?

- a) Yes
- b) No

5. Where does the pup explore?

→

6. Who goes out to look for food?

→

2. What does the pup drink to grow stronger?

- a) Juice
- b) His mother's milk
- c) Water

4. The pup is afraid to go outside the cave.

- a) True
- b) False

PARAGRAPH B

He learns to hide in the long grass or in the bushes. He learns to hunt, and he catches small animals to eat. Other animals try to attack him, but he learns to fight. His mother is proud of him. She can see that he is becoming a great wolf.

1. Where does the young wolf hide?

- a) In long grass
- b) In the river
- c) On a rock

2. What does he catch to eat?

- a) Birds
- b) Small animals
- c) Big wolves

Part 2

3. There aren't any animals try to attack him

- a) True
- b) False

4. Is his mother proud of him?

- a) Yes
- b) No

5. What does the wolf learn to do?

→

6. Who sees that he is becoming a great wolf?

→

PARAGRAPH C

One day, while the young wolf is exploring, he comes to a village. He sees a group of men and he is afraid. One of the men tries to pick him up. The pup growls and shows his sharp, white teeth. The men laugh. "Look at those teeth," they say. "Let's call him White Fang."

I. Read and answer the questions

1. What does the young wolf see in the village?

- a) Cats
- b) Men
- c) Birds

3. The men are scared the pup

- a) True
- b) False

2. What does the pup do when a man tries to pick him up?

- a) He sleep
- b) He runs home
- c) He growls and shows his teeth

4. Do the men call him Black Fang?

- a) Yes
- b) No

5. What do the pup show the man?

→

6. What do the first thing the wolf see?

→

Part 2

PARAGRAPH D

Another man tries to pick White Fang up, but White Fang bites the man's hand. The man hits White Fang and White Fang cries. His mother hears him and comes to find him. When she sees the men, she lies down on the ground. She respects humans. A man decides to keep White Fang and his mother. At first, White Fang wants to escape. But the man feeds White Fang and gives him a dry place to sleep. When other dogs try to attack White Fang, the man chases them away.

"Men can protect me and care for me," White Fang thinks. "It is difficult to be a wolf, but it is easy to be a dog."

I. Read and answer the questions

1. What does the man give White Fang?

- a) A toy
- b) A bush pf grass
- c) Food and a dry place

3. White Fang thinks the man can't protect him

- a) True
- b) False

2. What do other dogs try to do?

- a) Play with White Fang
- b) Attack White Fang
- c) Sleep with White Fang

4. Does White Fang want to escape at first?

- a) Yes
- b) No

5. Who hears the White Fang cry?

→

6. What does the mother do when she sees the men?

→